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NEXT GET TOGETHER

Saturday, 19 October 1985 is a "Shopping Spree" for the ladies leaving
Rosemary Frazer's 46 Florence Road Surrey Hills at 9.00 am sharp and
returning approximateiy 4.30 pm. The Guys will meet at Kevin Frazers
{same address as Rosemary) any time after 4,30 pm BYO drinks for a Crepe
dinner (pancakes for you uneducated) sometime Tater same day (after

4,30 pm).

Lorraine Burgess has organised the "spree" which was announced at the
last dinner and there are about 40 people attending. If you have not
booked you are possibly too late but ring Lorraine just in case if you
are interested on 848 1777. :

Cost of the dinner approximately $7.00 per person. Please phone

546 5186 before Sunday, 13 October if you will be attending the dinner
at Kevin and Rosemary's (even if you are not on thé spree) for catering
arrangements. |

LAST GET TOGETHER

Forty-two people enjoyed a dinner at Waverley Go]f%C]ub in August for
the usual frivelity and it was great to see a few éld faces return to
the fold. We welcomed back the Selkrigs, Padgams,iDavies and Eastons
after a prolonged absence and also were pleased tojhave Rod and Robyn
Silk along for their first dinner. |

THE BENDIGO GOLF WEEKEND was another excellent wee%end of entertainment
enjoyed by 13 members. We still hold the "Silver Boot" won by Jean

and Max Reed and Bushie Ritchie (I don't know who Handicaps him), but
the Match Committee for the Kinder Klassic will pr@bab!y have him on

scratch. Saturday night saw us join Bendigo for a;countertea before
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adjourning back to Ron Clarke's home for port and coffee and to see the
"Bombers" defeat the Hawks again. Sunday 11 of our members threw down the
gauntlet at 8.00 am to again win the Golf Challenge and afterwards enjoy an
excellent luncheon at the Marong Golf Club before returning home. Our
sincere thanks to Glen and Dirleen Schier and Ron and Meryl Clarke for
their hospitality along with all other Bendigonians for an excellent
weekend (we all hope Dirleen is fit and fully recovered by now). We look
forward to a rematch in 1986.

CHRISTMAS DINNER

Another brief reminder about the Pancakes on the Yarra Saturday 30 November,

288 Yarra Street Warrandyte - an assorted menu is available and bookings are
urgently required. I have received about 40 indications of attendance -

another 30 people and we have the place to ourselves, so how about a few friends
being roped in for a good night. Cost approximately $15.00 per person.

ELECTIONS have been deferred until our Christmas dinner {executive decision)
as President John will not be with us on the 19th - something about a
wedding. However dues will be due again after this dinner.

PERTH RORT

Qur sub-committee will possibly have some updated news re travel, etc. at
this dinner, so if you are thinking of going please let Keith Haymes know
as soon as possible on 898 4870.

FOR YOUR CROSS WORD

What is a four letter word ending in — — IT and found on the bottom of a

See you on the 19th
2 cﬁtﬁz?uéggiiua1j

Sam McInnes

Cockie's cage? - GRIT,




